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AJS Cir No. 06/AY2022-23/SEPTEMER     29th September 2022 

 

Subject: “Pile It Up” Challenge Under “Mission 2 Zero” Campaign  
  
Dear Parent,   
 
Greetings from Al Ain Junior School!   
  
In alignment with Abu Dhabi government launch of “Mission to zero” campaign which aims to achieve 
zero consumption of single-use plastics, we would like to invite all the students of AJ  to be a part of 
the campaign by participating in a single-use plastic water bottle collection challenge called “PILE IT 
UP” that will be launched on 3rd October until 22nd November 2022.   
   
The challenge aims to encourage AJ students to adopt sustainable environmental practices such as 
recycling single use plastic water bottles that they collect from their schools and homes and return it 
to dedicated containers at school to send for recycling. Hence, requesting Students, staff, and parents 
to collect and return single-use plastic bottles for recycling. Students should bring these bottles to 
school and deposit them in the designated recycling bins.  
   
This campaign will be a competition among the classes. The class which collects maximum number of 
bottles will be awarded with Certificates.  
  
Your cooperation is highly appreciated.  
  
Please follow the links for more information.  
 
 English     Arabic  
  
  

Thank you. 

AJS Administration 

https://alainjuniors-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/p/ummer_farooq/EshDGOtJGGJBh5w2KE3oxP4BIHor4M2r6mbmVwJJcLZCdw?e=8AGgtH
https://alainjuniors-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/p/ummer_farooq/EqTBIqOlCa1GmA4VINtz5UABaSeiPPIuhl72p_LgYzM8VQ?e=q8tEHS

